State of New Hampshire
Public Employee Labor Relations Board

In the Matter of
Newport Police Association

Case No. G-0306-1
Decision No. 2021-192

Order Re: Petition to Change Affiliation

The Newport Police Association (Association) has requested that the PELRB recognize
its disaffiliation from the AFSCME Local 3657 (see PELRB Certification of Representative and
Order to Negotiate, Case No. P-0727, April 16, 1991) and its affiliation with the New England
Police Benevolent Association pursuant to Pub 301.04. The supporting facts, submitted by
Association President Paul Beaudet on November 16, 2021, are accepted. Accordingly, the
change of affiliation is duly noted and the certified representative shall now be referred to as the
Newport Police Association, affiliated with New England Police Benevolent Association.

So ordered.
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